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Amy Carlin to Co-Chair NUSL’s Women in the Law
Conference

Amy Carlin will co-chair an abbreviated version of Northeastern University School of Law’s (NUSL)
Women in the Law Annual Conference, on September 25, 2020. The event was rescheduled from May
15th due to the COVID-19 pandemic and will be held virtually. The full conference program will take
on May 21, 2021. Learn more here: https://bit.ly/3eCKgO0i
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